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Request for quotations for tree cutting 
along St. Lawrence Seaway 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Kenténha/October 2014) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform local contractors that the St. Lawrence 
Seaway Management Corporation (SLSMC) is seeking quotations for the 
trimming and cutting of trees along the St. Lawrence Seaway. 
 
Contractors will provide quotes for the trimming and cutting of trees along both 
sides of the St. Lawrence Seaway in Kahnawà:ke. The work should be 
completed by November 15th, 2014. 
 
A site visit reviewing the work to be carried out is scheduled for Tuesday, 
October 14th at 2:30pm at the control tower of the Canadian Pacific bridge.  
 
Details of the work and tender forms can be obtained ONLY by contacting the 
SLSMC at (450) 672-4115. Contractors wishing to attend the site visit must 
confirm by email at amlemay@seaway.ca. Please do not contact the MCK on 
this project. 
 
The sealed tender must be received by the SLSMC office no later than 3pm on 
Monday, October 20th. 
 
The MCK is forwarding the tender to contractors as a courtesy only and is not 
involved in the rehabilitation project. Any questions should be directed to the 
SLSMC. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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